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Program 

Welcome 

 

Moment of Silence 

 

National Anthem of the United States and Japan 
Pacific Fleet Band 

 

Remarks 
Consul General Yoshinori Kodama 

Consul General of Japan in Honolulu 

 

Rear Admiral Stephen D Barnett 

Commander Navy Region Hawaii 
 

Special Message by  

The Japanese Parliamentary Group for World Federation  

Under Secretary-General Masakuni Tanimoto 

 

Keynote Speaker 
Mike Carr, President & CEO  

The Battleship Missouri Memorial 

 

Wreath Presentation 

 

Closing  

 



 
Consul General Yoshinori Kodama 

Consul General of Japan in Honolulu 

 Yoshinori Kodama assumed his office as Consul General of 
Japan in Honolulu in October 2023. As a career diplomat, he 
joined the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan in 1990, and his 
earlier postings were at the Embassies of Japan in UK, 
Cambodia, Malaysia, Belgium, and at the Ministry 
headquarters in Tokyo, Japan. Prior to his current position, 
Kodama served as Minister at the Embassy of Japan to 
Malaysia (2014-2017); Minister at the Embassy of Japan to 
Belgium (2017-2018); Minister at the Mission of Japan to 

NATO in Brussels (2018-2020), and, most recently, as Minister at the Mission of 
Japan to ASEAN in Jakarta (2020-2023).  

 

Rear Admiral Stephen D Barnett 
Commander, Navy Region Hawaii 
Rear Admiral Barnett is a native of Columbia, Tennessee. He is an 

alumnus of Tennessee State University with a Bachelor of Science 

in Mechanical Engineering and holds a Master of Business 

Administration from Troy State University. An accomplished naval 

flight officer, Barnett served with VP- 46, VP-5 and VP-30; deployed 

on board John C. Stennis (CVN 74), and commanded VP-47 while 

stationed at Kaneohe Bay, Hawaii. As a squadron commander, he 

flew over 950 sorties which comprised over 5,000 hours, and 

completed more than 250 missions in support of Operation Iraqi 

Freedom. As a Flag Officer, he recently served as the Commander, Navy Region Northwest 

and Commander, Navy Region Southwest. 

 
Michael Allen Carr 

President and Chief Executive Officer, USS Missouri Memorial 
Association, Inc. 
Michael has been serving as the President and CEO of the Battleship 

Missouri Memorial since 2008. Under his leadership, the Battleship 

Missouri Memorial focused on creating a neutral exhibit of the 

history of World War II from the viewpoints of both Japan and the 

United States, which fostered peace and reconciliation between the 

two nations. Michael was conferred the 2022 Fall Imperial 

Decoration, the Order of the Rising Sun, Gold Rays with Neck Ribbon, 

for his contributions to promote understanding and friendship 

between Japan and the U.S. 

 

 




